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February 15, 2024 

M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  City  and  County  Superintendents  of  Education  

FROM:  Eric  G.  Mackey  
State  Superintendent  of  Education  

      SUBJECT: 2024 Driver Education Summer Conference 

The Alabama State Department of Education, Transportation Section, has set the date for the 2024 
Driver Education Summer Conference for June 11-13, 2024, at Gulf Shores High School in Gulf 
Shores, Alabama. Topics for the conference will include Working With Special Needs Students; 
Boating Safety; Cooperative Testing for Driver’s License; Alabama Law Enforcement Agency 
Latest News; Transportation and Bus Safety; Alcohol, Drugs and Driving; and other topics important 
and relevant to driver education. Also, a Bus Driver Recertification Class will be offered on Monday, 
June 10, 2024, from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. for any teachers wishing to maintain their bus certification. 

There will be an on-site $50 fee to be paid on the first day of the conference, payable to Alabama 
School Transportation Association, which will cover lunch, snacks, and drinks at all the breaks. The 
conference is open to all driver education teachers, principals, supervisors, and superintendents. We 
ask that you make your plans now to attend. The registration deadline is June 3, 2024. 
Please complete the registration form that can be found at the Registration Form or by scanning the 
QR code below. There will not be a designated host hotel since all meetings will be held at Gulf 
Shores High School. 

If you have any questions concerning the conference, please contact Jeremy Seamon or Brian Carter 
at 334-694-4545 or by email at jseamon@alsde.edu or bcarter@alsde.edu. 

We look forward to seeing you at this conference. 

EGM/JS/FT 
cc: High School Principals 

Driver Education Teachers 
Mr. Chad Carpenter 

FY24-3010 

https://perfectforms.alsde.edu/player.htm?f=KiAggAQh
mailto:jseamon@alsde.edu
mailto:bcarter@alsde.edu
http://www.alabamaachieves.org/
www.alabamaachieves.org
mailto:bcarter@alsde.edu
mailto:jseamon@alsde.edu



